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Federal Programs Monitoring

The Federal Programs Monitoring Visit and Audit will take place March 10, 2022. All initial
documentation will be due in early February for the SDE team to evaluate prior to the visit.
Preparation for this review is extensive and time consuming. The state typically monitors
districts on a 5 year cycle. Our last review was in 2015-2016.



